
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa0922/2dn
MES:cmh&kg:ch

November 2, 1999

This amendment is drafted according to your instructions, but I don’t think the
sentence makes sense.  I’m also not sure why DOR believes that this version of the
amendment addresses the improper delegation problem.
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